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“Rotary:  Making a Difference”
August 17th, 2017
Membership & Extension Month
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK

Brief notes from our Business Meeting

Electronic Medical Records – for Nanaimo
FUTURE EVENTS
Aug 24th – Nanaimo Aboriginal Centre

Aug 26th – Breakfast at 7-10 Club

Aug 29th – 5-Club Youth Exchange Fund Raiser

Aug 31st – No Meeting.
Sept 9th – Summer BBQ at James’ & Jodie’s
VISITING ROTARIANS

Paul Geneau – Nanaimo, North
VISITORS and GUESTS
Dr Scott Neilson – Guest Speaker (NRGH)
Rob Russell – friend of Randy

Anne Manikel – Randy’s better half

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES
Joy & George – their 3rd on Aug 20th.

75th anniversary of the Dieppe Raid – Aug 19th
HEALTH of the CLUB
DG Tom up-and-around and mending.

Dawne recovering, nicely, from minor surgery.
	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

   Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international communities.


Presidential Observations
   President Lorie observed that it we were a rambunctious bunch this morning…

   Thanks to Don W and Don C for filling in while she was away.
FOUNDATION

$110 contributed to the Rotary Foundation this week.  THANKS!
Sergeant-at-Arms 
   Doug S was the Sgt this AM – he had some extra cutler and balanced his weekend books.  Brian McF gave paper money, acknowledging his 53rd wedding anniversary.  Don T survived a lot of golf.  Bob is going on holidays.  Harry blacksmithing at the VIEx on the weekend.  Richard admitted to being on perpetual holidays.  James’ son turned 50!  Paul G very impressed by our rendition of O Canada.  Don C has 15 doz golf balls – already for our golf tournament in June.  Dave L needed Ralph as a backup.  Mike going to Scotland – for some badminton, what else?  Lorie is looking for a couple of sopranos.  Brian R was the worthy winner!
Breakfast at the 7-10 Club

Thanks for your support!
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Scrambled eggs by the dozens!
Next breakfast – Saturday, August 26th.
(This will be our 28th breakfast!)

News, Updates & Reminders
August 29th – We will be joining the other Clubs in Nanaimo at a Youth Exchange Beer & Burger Fundraising night at the Nanaimo Hornets Rugby Club on Dickinson Rd.  Just $25/person.
August 31st – No weekly meeting.  You are encouraged to come and meet the Exchange Students at the Rugby Club on Tuesday, the 29th.
September 7th – 10th.  We will be hosting 12 Rotarians from New Zealand on a Rotary Friendship Exchange (RFE).  James has put together a program to keep them busy, learning about our community – including a Club BBQ on Saturday, Sept 9th.  Mark your calendars and plan to attend.
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Notes from a short Business Meeting
· The members approved the Pres, PE, PP, Treasurer and Secretary as cheques signers.
· Approval given for a “Rotaractor” Membership and “Family” Memberships in addition to “Corporate” Memberships as alternate ways to join our Club.

· Decision taken to not participate in Lantzville’s Minetown Day celebration on Sept 9th – conflict with NZ RFE BBQ the same evening.  [Running out of volunteers.]

· NZ RFE BBQ – 5PM, Sat, Sept 9th at the Williams (on Alger Rd, Lantzville).  Don T (and Jamal) taking the lead.  Tessa coordinating the pot luck (members asked to bring salads and desserts).  $25/person.  Members and spouses.  Recent past members (2016-2017) and spouses.  Limited space, so reserve soon with Randy.

Update on Youth Exchange

  Paul Geneau gave an update on Rotary’s Youth Exchange Program.  There are 8,000 exchanges world-wide – building peace and goodwill through friendship and interaction.  We (the 5 Nanaimo/Lantzville clubs) have sponsored 5 Outbound students this coming year and will be hosting 3 Inbound students from Brazil, Taiwan and Hungary.

   August 29th at the Rugby Club you will have an opportunity to meet the Inbound students and hear from those “Rebounds” who returned this past summer from Italy and Switzerland.

   There will also be a silent auction – to help offset some of the expenses incurred in hosting students.  If you have anything to offer, please drop off at Paul’s office ((Eye Care Nanaimo on Dover).

Island Health Care – Electronic Medical Records (EMR)
   They have been in the news lately and Dr Scott Nielsen, an anesthesiologist at NRGH bravely came to talk to us a bit about them.
   Up to a year ago, 80% of all medical records were on paper … and everyone had several records.  I March 2016, EMR was introduced into the NRGH, Dufferin Place and the Oceanside Health Centre in Parksville.
   The system has been in development for several years with a goal of ‘one record per person’, enhancing patient safety, quality care and improving efficiency.  There were challenges – not totally unexpected.

   It requires correct/accurate info and data input.  It requires familiarity with forms and formats.  And, it knows that security of patient info/data is a major concern.

   Dr Nielsen’s presentation led to a lively discussion and your faithful scribe was unable to keep up with the exchange.  You’ll just have to take his word that it was an interesting and informative 25 minutes.
New President-Elect of Rotary International
    Barry Rassin, of the Rotary Club of East Nassau, New Providence, Bahamas, is the selection of the Nominating Committee for President of Rotary International for 2018-19, and will be declared president-elect on 1 September if no challenging candidates have been suggested.   Rassin’s nomination follows Sam F. Owori’s death in July. International president-elect.
https://www.rotary.org/en/2018-19-rotary-president-selected 

   Rotary International President-elect Sam F. Owori died unexpectedly on 13 July due to complications from surgery. Sam was a member of the Rotary Club Kampala, Uganda, for 38 years.
https://www.rotary.org/en/president-elect-sam-owori-dies 
ROTARY INFO
You can find out where and when all the Clubs in District 5020 meet on the 5020 website:

www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Organization/Meetings.aspx?accountid=50092 
Rotary International:  http://www.rotary.org
   Member’s access:  https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en 
District 5020:

     www.rotary5020.org
Rotary Club of Lantzville:

· “ www.clubrunner.ca/Lantzville
        Make sure to check out Events and Speakers.
· “Facebook” - www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville 
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AND A FEW FINAL QUESTIONS (the final few…)
How do those dead bugs get into those enclosed light fixtures?
 
Why is it that whenever you attempt to catch something that's falling off the table you always manage to knock something else over?
 
In winter why do we try to keep the house as warm as it was in summer when we complained about the heat?
And, for you expectant grandfathers…

   Hunter was 4 years old and was staying with his grandfather for a few days.

   He'd been playing outside with the other kids, when he came into the house and asked, 'Grandpa, what's that called when two people sleep in the same bedroom and one is on top of the other?'’

   His Grandpa was a little taken aback, but he decided to tell him the truth.

   'Well, Hunter, it's called sexual intercourse.”
   ‘Oh,’ Hunter said, 'OK,' and went back outside to play with the other kids.  A few minutes later he came back in and said angrily…….

   'Grandpa, it isn't called sexual intercourse. It's called Bunk Beds…….and Mom wants to talk to you.'[image: image5.png]
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DUTY ROSTER�
�
DATE�
GREETERS�
CASH �
Sgt-At-Arms


�
Invocation�
INTRO�
Foundation�
Rotary


Minute�
�
Aug 24th�
Bell & Milne�
McFadden�
Tamelin�
Sparkes�
Bell�
Rogers�
Lemmon�
�
Aug 31st�
NO MEETING�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
Sep 7th�
Cameron & Negrin�
Williams�
Zurbrigg�
Tamelin�
Cameron�
Sparkes�
Lobay�
�
If you cannot make your duty, it is your responsibility to find a replacement.
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